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COMMUNITY NOTICE – UPCOMING SIDEWALK CLOSURE  

 

 

 

This Public Notice is to inform you and the residents 

surrounding 8015 Old Georgetown Road, Bethesda MD 20814, 

of planned construction work to be performed by JLB Builders 

beginning September 9th 2024 and ending September 12th 

2024.  

 

As a result of the construction taking place on Old Georgetown 

Road between the intersections of Battery Lane and Auburn 

Road, the surface pavement of Old Georgetown Road between 

these two intersections will be milled and overlayed with new 

pavement during the nights of the dates above between the 

hours of 9pm and 5am.  

 

Those with questions regarding this work should contact Mike 

or Chris below:  

 

Mike McCarthy                                  Chris Jays        

JLB Builders      JLB Builders  

Superintendent     Asst. Superintendent  

301-633-3835     240-281-9068   

mmccarthy@jlbpartners.com   cjays@jlbpartners.com 

 


